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Warren High School Social Media Threat – Update (4:00 p.m.) 
 
 

March 12, 2015 
 

 
The male juvenile suspect arrested earlier today at Warren High School was booked for 
422 P.C./Criminal Threats and later released to his parents.  The case will be presented 
to Los Padrinos Juvenile Hall for criminal filing.  
 
After speaking with the juvenile suspect, it was discovered that the threat made over 
social media was intended as a joke.  There are no other suspects involved in this 
incident. 
 
The Downey Police Department and Downey Unified School District will continue to 
work together to ensure the safety of our schools and community using all the legal 
tools at our disposal. 
 

 


